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loadoq - E T  Kimberley Pena 

From: Kimberley Pena 
Sent: 

To: Bob Freeman 
Cc: Hyma Vedula; Ann Cole 
Subject: RE: Document No. 04148-10 

~~ - 

Friday, November 05,2010 10 52 AM 

Per this e-mail, I have changed the status back to Request forwarded to staff for recommendation with date of 
10/15/2010 when the requested deficiencies were corrected. Thank you for your help on this matter. 

From: Bob Freeman 
Sent: Friday, November 05, 2010 1 O : l l  AM 
To: Kimberley Pena 
Cc: Hyma Vedula 
Subject: Document No. 04148-10 

November 5,2010 

Good Morning Kim: 

RE: Docket 100009, Nuclear Cost Recovery Clause, Revised Confidentiality Request for Staffs Working Papers, Audit 
Numbered 10-006-2-1, (CONFIDENTIAL) Documents 03936-10 and 04148-10 

In response to your question: 

On October 15,2010, Progress Energy Florida filed a response (Document No. 08662-10) to my deficiency letter 
(Document No. 08585-10) regarding confidential Documents Nos. 03936-10 and 04148-10. 

The status for these documents should be changed to reflect a timely response to staffs deficiency letter. 

Thanks for your inquiry 

If you have any follow-up questions regarding this matter, please let me know. 

Bob Freeman 
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